WOLFPACK

ATHLETICS

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

Robert F. Hall C.S.S. strives to offer a wide-range of competitive Athletic Programming. We take
pride in how we represent our school community. Participation in athletic endeavors teaches
valuable, life-long lessons and contributes to developing a healthy and active lifestyle.

Any student participating on a school team will be asked to pay a $75 fee. This is a one-time fee
which covers all sports that the student participates in during the current school year. The Athletic
Fee must be paid using School Cash Online. This fee will be used to supplement School Board
contributions and offset the costs of:

-officials

-facility rentals

-ROPSSAA league fees
-transportation costs

-supply teacher costs for tournaments

This fee is vital to ensure that your son and daughter can compete in a safe and effective Athletic
Program. We hope you and your family continue to support our efforts and look forward to seeing
you in the coming seasons.

This year your Athletic Banquet Ticket will be an additional fee of $15 if your son/daughter would like

to attend. It will be held in the school gymnasium in early June and will include a dinner and awards.
Tickets will be available on School Cash Online in May.



